
 

 

 

Message from Jane Grant, Chief Executive 
(25 April 2024, 2.20pm) 
 
Appointment of Interim Chief Officer, Glasgow 
City HSCP 

I am pleased to advise that Jackie Kerr, Assistant 
Chief Officer, Adult Services and Chief Social Work 
Officer, Glasgow City HSCP, has been successfully 
appointed to the role of Interim Chief Officer for 
Glasgow City HSCP.   

Jackie already has strong working relationships with many colleagues in NHSGGC 
and I look forward to working with her in her new role. Jackie will take up her post 
on 6 May 2024, when Susanne Millar assumes her role as Chief Executive of 
Glasgow City Council. 

  
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 

  
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C739176cb8fd441d6c96808db9fb5e069%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638279375717074338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xLvOnCivewdZr48QEV2uT8JODkesVc4BHbMYAC%2FGEco%3D&reserved=0

